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CORRIGENDUM
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In the article entitled “Rapid reviews versus full systematic
reviews: An inventory of current methods and practice in
health technology assessment,” by Watt et al. in volume 24
number 2 (Spring 2008) of International Journal of Tech-
nology Assessment in Health Care, the affiliation of Stephen
Blamey is incorrectly listed as Department of Health & Age-
ing. Dr. Blamey is the current Chair of the Medical Services
Advisory Committee (MSAC). MSAC is an independent sci-
entific committee comprising individuals with expertise in
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clinical medicine, health economics, and consumer matters.
The Department of Health & Ageing administers funding
and operations for MSAC. However, members of MSAC
act independently of the Department. As Chair of MSAC,
Dr. Blamey can be contacted through the Department. Dr.
Blamey is not affiliated with the Department of Health and
Ageing and his contribution to the above-mentioned article
does not reflect its policy. Dr. Blamey wishes to apologize
for this misunderstanding.
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